
THE PURPOSE OF THIS BULLETIN  
Occasionally, Webb Severe Duty may request that we be allowed to transfer “65600C”  

configuration brake drums to be used as“65600B”. 
This bulletin is to illustrate that there are no FIT, FORM, or FUNCTION differences between 

the two configurations.  

WSD Technical Service Bulletin #12-002

“65600C” to “65600B” Inventory Transfer Request

SEVERE DUTY

Webb Part # 65600C has 8 ea- 1/4-20 tapped holes that were designed 
for certain applications that require a Speedometer Pickup.

Webb Part #65600B is IDENTICAL to Part #65600C with the exception of these holes.
65600C can be used in its place with NO Fit, Form or Function Issues

Please contact Webb Severe Duty Engineering if there are any questions regarding this bulletin
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www.webbsevereduty.com 

email:tswindle@webbwheel.com
800-331-3786


